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An Update for our members who have requested mailed communications 
 
2020 has proven to be a challenge in so many ways. Our activities have been restricted due to  Covid-19; 

not a “normal year” in so many respects.  However, we do have some great news and plans to share. 
 
OCTOBER 11TH YARD SALE AND MUSIC GATHERING: Attached is the flyer for the long awaited, first 
allowable, activities of 2020.  Many come to enjoy the leaves and lovely Columbus Day weekend riding 
weather. We will also have our new T-Shirts and Sweatshirts for sale. Hope to see you there!   
 

Highlights for 2020: 
-Memberships stand at 168 for the year …. and counting.  This is an all-time record, with over 30% being 
 “first-time” members, reflecting a very active real estate market in our area. 
 
-The Association is fiscally healthy with a bank balance of $6,500.   
 
-Thanks to major projects over the past two years to improve drainage issues, our trails have held up well  
  through several very bad storms this year here on the Plateau. Work Days were held to address several  
  problem areas on the Spruce Creek Trail and Tee Pee Loop.  Appreciation to all who helped.  We hope to 
  be able to schedule at least two more workdays before the end of the year. 
 Unfortunately, the BSF is still struggling to repair damage on many of the Park trails.  We hope to be able to 
 assist by participating on September  26th - National Public Lands Day.  We will let you know more, as 
 we know more.    
    
-Because we were not able to hold Pot Lucks, Festivities or the Annual Member Meeting at the pavilion, the 
  regular Board Members elections was held via mail.  Another “first” for the Association.  Congratulations to 
  Cindy Steadman, Daniel Johnson, Samantha Perry who will serve a three year terms to 2023.     
  
-There are not enough “Thank You’s” we could send to Craig Fletcher for his years of service on the Board,  
  and endless hours on his tractor as our Trail Coordinator.  Judy and Craig are settling into a new life in  
  New Mexico, but are surely missed here in Spruce Creek.  April Johnson is fulfilling the remainder of his 
  term to June 2021.  Becky Osmun will also be missed as an ever energetic member of the Board and the  
  chair of the Welcoming Committee.  Ed Ross has agreed to complete her term to June 2022. 
 
  Please feel free to call any of us with questions or suggestions. 
             Regards,  
                SCTA Board  


